
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Transportation Maintenance 

& Technology Association 

London Region 
 

Board of Directors for 2020 

 
 

PRESIDENT:  Don Vertolli  519-473-3008 
   Cellular #   519-494-2492 

 

VICE PRESIDENT: Dave Ross   
   
PAST PRESIDENT: Dave Salhani  519-285-5764 

 

TREASURER: Jim Dobbs            519-642-7481 

 

SECRETARY/EDITOR: Ron Kelly  519-452-4450 
   Cellular # 519-859-4598 
ASSISTANT  
SECRETARY: Tony Vieira  519-630-2055 

  
I.T/WEBSITE:   Jim Dobbs            519-642-7481 

 

ENTERTAINMENT Don Clarke    519-455-9350 
COMMITTEE:     Scott Bowie  519-872-1859  

 

MEMBERSHIP   Danny Devincenzo 519-870-1240 
COMMITTEE:    

 

HEALTH & CARE 
COMMITTEE:     Paul Scapinello  519-472-4065 

 

SAFETY    Tom Cole  226-984-1411 
COMMITTEE:          
 

ASSOCIATE               
REPRESENTATIVE: Pat McKenzie 519-319-9431 

    pat@gerrystrucks.com 
 

 London Branch Web Site: 
 www.tmtalondon.ca 
 

ADDRESS CORRESPONDENCE TO: 

T.M.T.A. London Region 

P.O. Box 25002 

London Ontario 

N6C 6A8   or 

   mail@tmtalondon.ca     

 

 

 

A & M Truck Parts Ltd. 

Bendix 

Baker Auto Body 

Bridgestone / Firestone Canada 

Carrier Centers 

Cervus Equipment Peterbilt 

Chevron 

Cummins Eastern Canada  

Deetag Hose Supplies Ltd. 

Dowler-Karn Ltd  

DPF Cleaning Specialist 

Eaton Corporation 

EBI Canada Inc 

Elgin Middlesex Oxford Workforce 

Planning and Development Board 

Equitrain Systems Ltd. 

Evans Cooling Systems Inc 

Expressway Hino 

Fanshawe College  

Fleet Master Tank & Trailer Inc. 

Frein Meister Group Inc. 

Gerry's Truck Centre Ltd. 

Goodyear Canada Inc.  

Groeneveld / C. P. L. Systems 

Grote Industries Co. 

Haldex Ltd. 

NLS Products 

Kal Tire Ontario  

Ryder Truck Rental 

 

 

Kenworth Truck Centres 

Krown Rust Control (London South) 

Krown Rust Control System  

London Custom Truck & Car Repair Inc. 

London Drive Systems 

London Factory Supply & Equipment Ltd 

London Mack 

London Truck and Trailer Service 

Lubecore 

Michelin North America (Canada) Inc. 

Pro Fleet Care Mobile Rust Control 

Partsmaster 

Premium Transportation 

Pro Tire Group Inc. 

Ross Towing and Transportation 

Stemco Canada 

TEAM Truck Centres  

Thames Valley Board of Education 

Thames OK Tire & Auto Service 

Tirecraft Commercial Ont. Ltd. 

Tiremaster Inc. 

Toromont Caterpillar 

TRACTION  

Transit Trailer 

Transportation Fleet Services  

Tubby’s Truck, Trailer & Tire Service 

 ULT Powertrain 

Versa Fittings and Mfg Inc. 

Wajax Power Systems 

 

Let us support our 
Associate Members 

 

mailto:pat@gerrystrucks.com
mailto:%20mail@tmtalondon.ca%09


 

 

  

 
 

Ron Castaldi of Partsmaster opened 

January’s meeting by introducing their 

Canadian Sales manager, Dave McIntyre. 

Dave gave us some history of Partsmaster and 

let us know that if or when we need support, he 

and his sales team are there for us. He also 

introduced a new sales team member, Brady 

McIntyre.  Ron, Dave and Brady wanted to 

demonstrate some of their newest tools, so after 

the meal we headed down to the shop to test 

some out. Ron showed how their new Cryo 

Boost step drills and Mag drill with 

Partsmaster cryo drill bits went through the 

metal work piece like butter. The new bits are 

smooth all the way through the cut and will not 

catch as they exit the steel. Ron also showed us 

a Partsmaster framed Hacksaw with their 

carbide blade, used for cutting harded metals. 

The Partsmaster team then went on to show us 

some of their new work LED lights. One of the 

LED lights is a super powerful, compact, 

rechargeable work light with magnetic base. 

They even displayed a 110 Volt shop light that 

has 3 LED tubes that can be formed in a 

convex or concave shape and produces over 

5400 Lumens. To top it all off, Dave gave 

away a rechargable Aqua work light and an 

Intrinically safe LED flashlight. Thank you 

Dave, Ron and Brady for a great night. 
 

 

GOLF NEWS 

Tickets will be on sale soon for the 2020 

TMTA London Golf Tournament. It will 

be held September 16th, 11am at Pine Knot 

Golf and Country Club. Ticket prices will 

includes cart, green fees and a fantastic meal. 

We know it will be an amazing golf day with 

all our friends of the TMTA. Just a friendly 

reminder that our tournament sells out fast. 

Please get your tickets early so you don’t 

miss out. Thank you to all our wonderful 

sponsors for helping us with the tournament. 

 Associate Committee  

We have started to fill up our 2020 sponsor 
dates, so if you are interested in having a 
presentation this year, then please do not 

hesitate to contact our Associate Committee 
representative, Pat McKenzie as soon as 

possible. If you have questions, then we are here 
to help you succeed. Thank you to all the great 

sponsors that have already stepped forward and 
our membership for their continued support 

Next Directors’ Meeting 

 

February 25th, 2020 

General Meeting Reminder  
Scheduled for 2nd Tuesday of each month except 

for the summer months 
 

 

 

We are sorry to say that because of a 

situation beyond our control we must cancel 

the February meeting. Our next meeting is 

March 10th and Meritor is our sponsor. 

Thank you everyone and we will see you 

soon. TMTA Executive 

 

Our Next General Membership meeting will 

be held March 10th, 2020 at the 

Lamplighter Inn.  

 
 

 
 

 

Our History 

The executive team has been working with our 

records and senior members to detail our history 

back to 1947. They are compiling pictures and 

membership information to add to the historical 

data. If you have information to share, then 

please contact Don Clarke or Harry Beukeboom 

THOUGHT FOR THE MONTH  

"A happy house is one in which each spouse 

grants the possibility that the other may be 

right, though neither believes it."- Don Fraser 

Charity News 2020 

Do you have a favorite local charity that you 

would like us to consider? Please talk to their 

leaders and forward all details to the 

executive for consideration. Charity leaders 

must be available to attend our December 

meeting to accept our donation and share 

charity details. Once we have all the 

submissions our executive team will award 

this year’s choice. 

 
MEMBER NEWS 

Danny has sent out the 2020 association 

membership invoices and he is asking 

members to please update your invoice 

information and send it back to our email. If 

you have not received your 2020 invoice, 

then please let us know right away. Paul 

Scapinello is also requesting members to 

update their home information for the Health 

and Happiness committee. Thank you again 

for keeping our membership healthy. 

  


